Good afternoon Mr. Berlin,

I have returned safe and sound from training.  

Thank you,

Jon

P.O. Jonathan Shortall

Field Investigation Team

Bureau of Organized Crime Division, Intelligence Section

Office: (312) 746-7204

jonathan.shortall@chicagopolice.org
> 

> -----Original Message-----

> From: Shortall, Jonathan E. [mailto:Jonathan.Shortall@chicagopolice.org]

> Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 10:14 AM

> To: Berlin, Steve

> Subject: Travel for training

> 

> 

> Good morning, Mr. Berlin,

> 

> This email is being sent to request the Board of Ethics approval for travel to Manassas, VA from 13 August 2017 thru 19 August 2017, to participate in a required course for the FBI's Joint Terrorism Task Force

> 

> Please be advised that all expenses related to said assignment are covered by the FBI.

> 

> Please let me know if you need further details. Thank you.

> 

> Very Respectfully,

> Jon

> 

> P.O. Jonathan Shortall

> Field Investigation Team

> Bureau of Organized Crime Division, Intelligence Section

